Aaron Edlund. Hannake camps. Barb Arend. Morgan Johnson. Marsha Johnson. Angela
Johnson. Natasha Morgan. Lori Fowler. Maggie Hudson. Rachelle Cooper. Chandra Bevans,
Tanya Winger, Anna Wieller.

1- Candice, call to Order the meeting. Start at 7:03
2- Candice - who can approve the agenda

Angela Johnson Approved the agenda

All'in favour

3- Candice Gibb - Someone to approve minutes
Lori Fowler approved
All in favour

4-
A- Fireman’s lunch man that we talked about last meeting on the 28th.
Make the soup the night before and prep everything the night before.
We need 3-4 volunteers the evening before.

Maggie, Lori, volunteered.

We need a few more volunteers on Friday to serve.

B-Teacher appreciation week. Do we know when it is?

Week of Feb 14-17. Report cards on the 17.

Let’s do lunch that day.

Let’s wait till the meeting on the 9, to decide what we are going to do then.

C- Wants to do something that encourages motivation, inovation, and creativity, in the school.
Present to those who are involved with the school, to submit proposals. Asking BSC to promote
it, and to help select the selection committee. Start selection in June.

Proposals to include a budget, and how the money would be spent. Could be awarded to
students, staff, BSC committee member, who ever.

Can start right away, so the grade 9’s can take advantage of it as well.

Candice- What size of grant?

Morgan- Annual grant of $1000.00

5- savings $343.29. Nothing really happening other then our $3.00 monthly fee.

6- Glad to have everyone back in the building.

-Horizon sent out the letter about what to expect coming back with the new restrictions.

- One reason to do the request for tests is so we don’t send them out to people who don’t want
them, and waste them.

-Sounds like the flu is going around. Lots of kids that have been sick, but staying home which is
good.

- Athletics are allowed to practise, but no games are allowed. Week to week decision. No
family’s can watch currently.



-Prior to the break, we had a great December.

-Lots of activities, and assembly, pizza lunch, a fairly normal exciting school days.

-Staff member on medical leave. So in the process of hiring someone new. Tracey Forbes is
on sick leave. Trying to support the kids the best here, so she can focus on getting better.
-Breakfast program of Canada reached out. We might get some more money to help with our
snhack program

-Received some funding from division office. Funding to pay for support staff, due to extra
hours devoted to Covid restrictions and screening.

-K-3 classes involved in covid disruption project. Trying to see what the impact on student
learning has been, due to the disruption of covid.

-Proposed Calendar for next year. Keeps fridays off after Christmas. Start on August 30.
Christmas goes to dec 23. Last day is June 15.

-We will be revamping our handbook. Sharing it with BSC for feed back.

-Band will be doing a winter Performace. A link will be sent out.

-Cake auction in the wait and see. And hopefully it can happen later on in the year.

-Head strong team, a group of grade 9 that went to a conference to promote healthy mental
health. Received a grant for $1500.00

-Feb 14 valentines/pink shirt day, kindergarten will do it Tuesday.

-Report cards go out on the 17th.

7- Update on Myers’s Grad. Accepted $25/plate for this year. May adjust next year.
May 28.

Next meeting will be held on February 9

Hannake Motioned to adjourn. 7:53

Society of Barnwell Parents

1-Lori calls to order

2-Natasha adopted the agenda

3-Candice approved the minutes

4-$33, 499.52 made at the casino fundraiser.

-Donation to the school for the chrome books and literacy’s kits - $19,000. $7,000 was left over
from last time.

-Society insurance- around $500

-Hannake motioned to approve purchasing the insurance
-Email for society - Barnwellparentssociety@gmail.com
-Signing authority updated, noted in last minutes.

-Got $45 in cook book money.

-Need to find out the time limit to spend the money.

-We will find out next month what is left in the account.
-Candice motioned to close the meeting.
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